
HVNS MEETING – 2/8/12 

 Meeting called to order at 7:03 PM by Jim Motley. 

 Dave Stiebe’s guest, Jim Lasky, recognized for joining us again. 

 Heidi presented the attendance awards.  A 2001 State Quarters proof set was won by Dave 

Engel, a currency album went to Mike Bovio and a fake one ounce silver round went to Dave 

Stiebe. 

 Auction - 24 items were auctioned, netting the club $8.18 in commissions. 

 Program – Al Raddi introduced Brett Irick, president of the Windsor Coin Club, who came to give 

us the presentation “Introduction to Canadian Numismatics.” 

 Jim Motley mentioned that the club could still use help tearing down the PANS show that we are 

co-hosting. 

 Mike Bovio stated that sales are going well for tables for the 3/31/12 show.  Volunteers to help 

out at this show will be solicited at the March club meeting. 

 National Coin Week – Ken Glover will lead this initiative with assistance from Guenter Loepertz.  

Mentioned last month and reiterated by Jim Motley. 

 Guenter reminded the membership that an appraisal event would be happening at the Highland 

Library on 3/3/12 (similar to what was done at Highland Library last year).  This event was also 

advertised in the library newsletter. 

 Boy Scout Merit Badge Program – 2/15/12.  A couple more volunteers to help with this event 

would be appreciated. 

 Secretary/Treasurer report – Dave Engel indicated that all in attendance at the meeting had paid 

their 2012 membership dues. 

 Presentations were announced for the March, April and May meetings by Al Raddi. 

 Brett Irick talked about his candidacy for CSNS governor, soliciting support from CSNS members 

in attendance. 

 Brett raffled off to the HVNS membership four back year Charlton Canadian coin catalogs and 

old issues of Canadian Coin News. 

 Meeting adjourned at 8:47 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

David M. Engel 

Secretary/Treasurer 

March 13, 2012 


